PLANNING BOARD
UNAPPROVED MINUTES
May 2, 2017

	DATE
	Tish Brady
2020
	Carol Brodie
2017
	Brenda Giancchino
2021
	Joe Ostrowski
Chair
2019
	Janice Ross
2018
	Jamey Solecki
2022
	Angela Joy
2023
	Rebecca
Haskins
A-1
	Ryan
Bushnell
A-2
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	Present
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	3/7
	Present
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	Present
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	4/4
	Present
	Excused
	Present
	Present
	Present
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	Present
	Excused
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	5/2
	Present
	Present
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	Present
	Present
	Present
	Present
	Present
	Absent




[bookmark: _GoBack]Call to Order:  Chairman Ostrowski declared a quorum was present and called the meeting to order. 

Approval of Minutes: A motion to accept the minutes of the April Meeting was made by Janice and seconded by Carol. Approved.

OLD BUSINESS

Solar Panel Law: At the April Town Board Meeting, the board made a motion to hold a public hearing at their meeting in May regarding the Solar Panel Law. The Chairman also stated that New York State has asked for our law so they can publish it in their newsletter.

Joe and Janice commented on the South Towns Meeting they attended. They said that Holland has adopted a law regarding tiny houses to be used as hunting cabins.


NEW BUSINESS
A new variance request was handed out to members. The chairman asked the members to review the paperwork and submit any questions to the secretary. This will be discussed at their June 6th meeting.

July Meeting: Since our July meeting falls on the 4th, it was agreed by all to change the meeting to Wednesday, July 5th.

Adjournment: Having no other business come before the board, a motion to adjourn was made by Janice and seconded by Tish. Approved.




Respectfully submitted,

Lynda Ostrowski, Secretary
